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July 10, 2020 

 
VIA E-MAIL 
 
Traci Bone 
Public Advocates Office 
505 Van Ness Ave. 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Email: tbo@cpuc.ca.gov 

   

 
Re: CALADVOCATES-TB-SCG-2020-04 

Data Requests (Not in a Proceeding)   

Dear Traci, 

I am writing to provide you an update regarding our timetable for responses to Cal Advocates’ 
most recent Data Request, CALADVOCATES-TB-SCG-2020-04, served on June 30, 
2020.  You had requested in your transmittal email that the responses were due within 10 
calendar days, on July 10.   
 
First, we would note that the instructions to the Data Requests themselves make clear that in the 
ordinary course, SoCalGas has 10 business days to respond to the Data Requests.  Second, as 
you know, the Data Requests were served the week of a three-day holiday weekend.  Third, 
previously scheduled vacations have impeded our progress.   
 
Nevertheless, we are providing the following responses to you today Friday, July 10:  Questions 
2, 3, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 16, 17, 18, 19, 20, 21, 23 and 25.   
 
We will continue to provide our answers as we complete them and will provide a comprehensive 
schedule for the remaining responses next week.     
 

Very truly yours, 

 
Jason H. Wilson 
 

   
   
   


